
                                              Hooghly Mohsin College 

                                                                                   NOTICE 

No. 219/2021                                                                                                                         Date: 21. 09.2021 

All students, faculty and support staff members of the College, and members of the Alumni Association 

are cordially invited to today’s webinar on “Approaches to the Study of World Peace: An Overview”, and 

a poster exhibition on the occasion of International Day of Peace to be held online from 2:45 PM to 5.00 

PM.  

H.O.Ds are requested to kindly intimate their students and urge them to attend the webinar. 

Link to join the webinar:  

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/npk-opuz-ibm 
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